
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
It is hard to believe that our Religious Education classes for the year are almost over.  
The last day for Religious Ed for this school year is April 19.  We already need to be 
thinking about next year so a registration form for the 2020-21 school year is attached.  
Early registration is done to benefit you and to benefit us. This offers you a break in the 
cost and it allows us to get our numbers early so we can prepare for next year.   
 
Our time will continue to be from 9:15 AM to 10:45 AM for grades K-8 and 5:30 PM to 
7:30 PM for grades 9-11.  Dismissal for Elementary students will continue to be from 
the cafeteria.   
 
Early registration is due by May 31, 2020 and final payment is due August 1, 2020.  
Please take advantage of the early registration. Fees can be found on the back of the 
registration form.  If you misplace a form or can't download the attachment, all forms 
can be found on our website, http://www.olp.org.  

 
There is a separate health/behavior form not included.  Please access this form on our 
website and fill it out if necessary. If your child does not have any health or behavior 
concerns, you will not need to fill out this form. 
 
Bishop Persico requires all eleventh grade Confirmation students, not attending Catholic 
high schools, to have attended 9th and 10th grade Religious Education classes.  If you 
have students entering those grades in the fall be sure to register them for Rel Ed or 
they won’t be confirmed in 11th grade. A separate Confirmation registration form will be 
given to students entering 11th grade next year.   
 
Please complete the registration form and return it with payment, either cash or check 

made payable to “OLP”, to either the church office or the Faith Formation office by May 

31, 2020.  You will receive an email in August with details of the coming school year.  

Remember you can always go to olp.org, under the Faith Formation tab, for information 

regarding Religious Education.  If you have any questions you can email me at 

tammie.mang@olp.org or call the Faith Formation office at 838-9983.  

 

Blessings, 

Tammie Mang 

Faith Formation Director 

814-838-9983 

tammie.mang@olp.org 
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